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Like many arid southwestern riverine systems, the Rio Grande in New Mexico has had many anthropogenic 
influences over the past 100 years that have changed both the physical form as well as the related function of the 
system.  
 
Within the central portion of the Rio Grande in New Mexico (call the Middle Rio Grande) various agencies, partners, 
stakeholders and other interested parties have worked individually and together to implement restoration and 
enhancement projects with the goal of sustaining existing quality habitat and increasing a ‘mosaic’ of habitat types 
similar to those that historically occurred. 
 
The presentation will review a number of restoration efforts implemented throughout the Albuquerque Reach of 
the Middle Rio Grande and beyond, as well as discuss lessons learned.  
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